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Dallas Police to Accept Donation of K-9 bulletproof / stab proof vests 
 
On Thursday, July 25, 2013, at 10am, VEST’N.P.D.P will be presenting the Dallas Police 
Department’s K-9 Unit with bulletproof and stab proof vests for our four legged K-9 
partners. There will be a ceremony at the Hall of State located inside of Fair Park at 
3939 Grand Avenue, Dallas, Texas.  
 
Vest 'N P.D.P. is a non-profit organization dedicated to providing bulletproof and stab 
proof vests to police dogs around the country. McKinney and Holliday Police 
Departments’ will also be receiving vests during this ceremony. The media is welcomed 
to attend. You may read more about Vest ‘N P.D.P. at www.vestnpdp.com.  
 
For more information please contact the Media Relations Unit at  
214-671-4065. 
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